
Senate Chair, and Committee Members,

A question came up in yesterdays SB 286 and 289 hearing about the precautionary approach. It was moved to a workgroup. Here is 
how NOAA describes it. Since we are a state with fisheries I thought this could be useful for your discussions. 

https://www.gc.noaa.gov/gcil_precautionary_approach.html

Thank you. 

Robert Collin Environmental Justice Task Force 
Vice Chair


